
 Mark R. Ortlieb 

Assistant Vice President - Senior Legal Counsel 

Legal/State Regulatory 

 

225 West Randolph Street 

Floor 25D 

Chicago, IL 60606 

Phone: 312-727-6705 

mo2753@att.com  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 24, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe, Secretary  
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor  
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 

Re: Case No. 17-2329-TP-COI 
Exhaust Relief for Area Code "937" 
Teleport Communications America, LLC 

 
Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 

In its Opinion and Order ("Order") granting exhaust relief in Area Code "937" 
that was adopted in the referenced case on May 23, 2018, the Commission directed each 
NXX code holder in the "937" NPA to file its consumer education plan.  Teleport 
Communications America, LLC, will follow the consumer education plan in the industry 
letter submitted on behalf of multiple industry members by AT&T on March 27, 2019.   
 

Thank you for your courtesy and assistance in this matter. Please contact me if 
you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark R. Ortlieb 
Attorney for AT&T Ohio 
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